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January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Re: GCSE Music Workshops – Friday 24th January and Monday 27th January 2025 
 
We are offering our GCSE Music students the opportunity to attend two workshops after school on Friday 24th 
January and Monday 27th January.  
 
Students are welcome to come to one or both sessions, sessions will be focused on response to feedback for 
their composition portfolio.  The sessions will start at 3.30pm and will run until 6.00pm.  
 
Students will not need to stay for the duration of the workshop, but it will give them an extended period in 
which to improve their composition work before the deadline of Friday 31st January.  If your child wishes to 
attend the workshops, please complete the MS Form here indicating which workshop(s) your child will attend. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me on vch@gilberd.com if you have any queries. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs V Chamberlain 
Subject Leader for Music 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ehAiD7NV-EyVswN6FlOQ_XVoXicCKstMstrVQpk6arZUQTE4WkdJM0xYUVNJSllHNk9MV0hSREdMUS4u
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